
 
 

Meetings Increase Awareness of Facility Planning 
 

89 households (51% of our congregation) attended one of four 

presentation/dialogue meetings on September 24, 26, October 2, 5. We have 

already received 71 comments and questions from attendees, during and after 

the meetings. These will be carefully reviewed and considered by the 

Feasibility Study Planning Team and our Ministry Board.   
 

The dialogue in the four meetings was helpful in gathering questions and 

concerns that we want to research and share with all Peace Lutheran 

members after the Feasibility/Planning Study completes the confidential 

interview and written survey phases. Our overall goal is to create a fiscally 

responsible, forward-thinking, and comprehensive plan for our facilities.  
 

We want to thank those who attended the presentation meetings for your 

interest and willingness to learn about the proposed facility expansion and to 

help shape our future through your constructive comments and questions. 
 

We are forwarding copies of the presentation document to 

all members who were not able to join us for a meeting. 

Please continue to offer your comments, questions and 

observations via the comment sheet found in the document. 

You may also share your thoughts via letter (mailed to the 

church), email (plc@come2peace.com) or follow the QR 

code to complete online. Thank you. 
 

There is much work to be done and, with your support, we will create the 

best plan to help shape our future. Anything is possible with the Lord’s 

direction and guidance, the hopes and dreams from our Peace Lutheran 

congregation, and the will to do what is best for today’s generation and those 

who follow us. Thanks again to all who attended the meetings. Please contact 

us if you have any questions. 
 

Feasibility Study Planning Team 

• Norm Bauer • Andy Johnsrud • Elizabeth Schulze 

• Dan Cowger • Jon Peterson • James Walz 

• Karleen Cowger • Amy Prok • John Weinzierl 
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